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Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad St. 
Columbus, OH 43215 
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June 13,2017 
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Commissioners: 

I'm writing in regard to AEP case number 16-1852-EL-SSO, concerning the raising of the fixed 

'customer charge' that show up on everyone's monthly electric bill no matter what the household's 

electrical useage. I'm opposed to the propsed increase in this fee, to cover bad investments by AEP 

and other companies in coal power plants, while fighting state money going toward research into 

renewable sources. 

I hope the commission will consider the affect this charge will have on families - conserving energy (as 

many of us try to do) won't bring down these fixed charges. 

Please consider carefully. I hope you will reject this proposal. 

Sincerely, 

Russell J. Pfister 
192 S. Gould Rd 
Columbus, OH 43209 
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jH^mL ŝ> p^^Sfh&^ ^ '̂U ĉijCiâ  A^e. <2-/r7c3^ '̂?/"^ ^^<^c^ 

- 4̂ 1*̂ (pis ^^^ ^ ^ < ^ r ie ^ ^ c h ^ s /<^<^^^^ ^ n e ^ 
me^ gun /^s^s^ ksMr £^i-^M?^/^fy -̂==^̂ 4̂ ^̂  /H<=^< /̂'̂ e^ 
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June 13, 2017 

921S. Remington Rd. 

Columbus, OH 43209 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 E. Broad St. 

Columbus, OH 43215 

Re: AEP case number 16-1852-EL-SSO 

Ladles and Gentlemen: 

I am writing regarding the above referenced case now under consideration. 

I understand that AEP is proposing a 119% increase to the mandatory residential fixed fees or "customer 

charge" for electric customers after already doubling that same fee just five years ago. This is 

unacceptable! The financial burden this continual increase in fixed rates places on families and 

Individuals with limited means In unconscionable. 

Moreover, it is the wrong choice for the future of energy, as summarized in the following statement: 

"Homeowners and business owners who are Investing in energy efficiency and renewable energy to 

reduce their energy usage and carbon footprint should be rewarded rather than penalized," said Steve 

Melink at Melink Corporation in Cincinnati. "This is exactly the direction we need to head as a society to 

become more strategically competitive, reduce pollution and healthcare costs, and reduce the long term 

costs and risks of climate change." 

I am writing to urge you to reject this proposed rate hike for all AEP customers. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

[JlmQ^MU'^-bB^^ 
Laura Robertson-Boyd 


